
 

 

Frontier Airlines to Begin Nonstop Service from Bradley International Airport to 
Miami 

Windsor Locks, CONN – November 19, 2024 – The Connecticut Airport Authority is pleased 
to announce that ultra-low fare carrier Frontier Airlines will be launching nonstop service 
between Bradley International Airport (BDL) and Miami International Airport (MIA). Flights 
will begin on February 13, 2025 and operate twice a week.  

“Thanks to Frontier Airlines for their continued investment at Bradley International Airport,” 
said Kevin A. Dillon, A.A.E., Connecticut Airport Authority Executive Director. “We look 
forward to their growth and a strengthened partnership with the addition of nonstop service 
to Miami.” 

Currently, Frontier also flies between Bradley International Airport and Atlanta (ATL), Orlando 
(MCO), Raleigh-Durham (RDU), San Juan (SJU) and Tampa (TPA). 

“We are excited to launch this new ultra-low cost service from Hartford to Miami this winter,” 
said Josh Flyr, vice president of network and operations design, Frontier Airlines. “For both 
Hartford-area consumers looking to travel to the Sunshine State, and for Floridians wanting 
to visit beautiful New England, this new service will offer Frontier’s signature affordability 
and convenience.” 

To celebrate the new route, Frontier is offering low introductory fares. For more information 
and to book a ticket, visit https://www.flyfrontier.com 

###  

About Bradley International Airport 
Bradley International Airport (BDL) is New England’s second-largest airport. Recognized 
nationally by leading travel publications for its ease of travel, Bradley International Airport is 
ready to welcome you with new nonstops and expanded services. The award-winning airport 
is operated by the Connecticut Airport Authority, and its operations are entirely self-funded. 
The airport contributes nearly $3.6 billion to the regional economy. For more info, visit 
www.bradleyairport.com.  
 

https://www.flyfrontier.com/
http://www.bradleyairport.com/


About The Connecticut Airport Authority 
The CAA was established in 2011 to develop, improve, and operate Bradley International 
Airport and the state’s five general aviation airports (Danielson, Groton-New London, 
Hartford-Brainard, Waterbury-Oxford, and Windham). The CAA Board consists of 11 
members with a broad spectrum of experience in aviation-related and other industries, as 
well as government. The goal of the CAA is to make Connecticut’s airports more attractive to 
new airlines, bring in new routes, and support Connecticut’s overall economic development 
and growth strategy. For more info, visit www.ctairports.org 
 
About Frontier Airlines  
Frontier Airlines, Inc., a subsidiary of Frontier Group Holdings, Inc. (Nasdaq: ULCC), is 
committed to “Low Fares Done Right.” Headquartered in Denver, Colorado, the Company 
operates 148 A320 family aircraft and has the largest A320neo family fleet in the U.S. The 
use of these aircraft, along with Frontier’s high-density seating configuration and weight-
saving initiatives, have contributed to Frontier’s continued ability to be the most fuel-
efficient of all major U.S. carriers when measured by ASMs per fuel gallon consumed. With 
nearly 200 new Airbus planes on order, Frontier will continue to grow to deliver on the 
mission of providing affordable travel across America and beyond. 
 

 

http://www.ctairports.org/

